
 
 
 

Special Meeting of the Board of Directors for Valley Lo Towers l Condo Association 
 

Friday April 10, 2015 
 
 
 The meeting was called to order by President Rich Melford at 10:33 A.M. 
 
 
 Attendance:  Mary Bielinski 
   Dixie Elwell 
   Rich Melford   
   Rochelle Schulman 
 It was noted that a quorum was present. 
  
 The reading of the minutes and all of the officers reports were waived. 
 
 
 New Business 
 There was an Architectural  Modification request for laminate flooring for 2020 / 503. 
 All of the paperwork was in order and the materials met the association's regulations.  
 There was a motion  to approve the request by Dixie seconded by Mary.  The motion 
 carried and the request was approved.    
 
 There was a motion to adjourn by Mary seconded by Rochelle.  The meeting was 
 adjourned at 10:35. 
 
 Respectfully submitted by Rich Melford 


